
From: Jeff Gossett <JeffGossett@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/22/2014 6:31:39 PM
Subject: RE: State of the State

Got it, thanks.

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2014 5:42 PM
To: Charles Reid; Jeff Gossett; Michele Neal; Karen Laroche
Subject: State of the State

Please do not forward or distribute.
Please confirm you have received this email.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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